
Dear Legislators, 
I am writing as an elementary Librarian but am not responding for my organization, just my own opinions. 
I strongly urge you to vote against SB 2307. This is a redundant bill that will likely have unintended 
consequences.  
All libraries have selection policies in place to ensure patrons find what they are looking for and is appropriate 
for their age.  
This bill could cause additional building costs, restrict access to outstanding art and science databases and 
reduce employment for our young workers.  
Please vote no on SB 2307. 
 
Thank you, 
Brenda Cain 
Elementary Librarian 


